
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th October 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Our Harvest Festival assembly will be taking place on Monday 21st October 2013. Like last year, we will be 

supporting Peterborough Foodbank. Juliet Welch from Peterborough Foodbank will be coming in and 

talking to the children about the work of the charity.   

 

This worthy charity is designed to help individuals and families in crisis, through the provision of emergency 

food supplies. Local professional care-workers in the Peterborough area refer them to the foodbank centre 

where they are given their food supplies, a cup of coffee and help in finding other professionals who can 

help them out of their crisis. The foodbank also supports existing agencies working with the distressed and 

destitute by donating food in bulk. 

 

Examples of items needed are below: 

 

• Milk (UHT or 

powdered)  

• Sugar (500g)  

• Long life Fruit Juice 

(carton)  

• Soup  

• Pasta Sauces  

• Sponge Pudding 

(tinned)  

• Tomatoes (tinned)  

• Cereals  

• Rice Pudding (tinned)  

• Tea Bags/Instant 

Coffee  

• Instant Mash Potato  

• Rice/Pasta  

• Tinned Meat/Fish  

• Tinned Fruit  

• Tinned Vegetables  

• Jam  

• Biscuits or Snack Bars  

 

Please could we ask for donations of non-perishable, in date and undamaged food items to be made from 

Wednesday 16th October – Wednesday 23rd October 2013. 

 

Your support is very much appreciated. Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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